FIRS FARM PLAYING FIELDS
RIVER RESTORATION WORKS

Works are planned to commence on 26™ August 2014 and
continue for approximately 6 weeks.

The works are taking place in the northern part of the park
and for the duration of the work the northern strip will be
closed off to public access by fencing and signs. The works
will not involve the closure of any of the sports pitches.

We apologise for any inconvenience these works may
cause. If you have any queries please call 020 8379 3499
or 020 8379 4158.



